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The Tongil Group is carrying out 'the Day the Tongil Group Comes Clean' campaign on the last Friday of 

every month to start a long-running habit and boosting work efficiency by preventing the unconcious 

leaking of information by being cautious about leaking important documents. It starts with employees 

cleaning their work area, tending to the Group's facilities and further, having the purpose of cultivating a 

mindset of protecting information. 

 

 
 

On the 27th, the first clean day event was held on the 13th floor of the lecture hall of the Tongil Group, 

and was led by Secretary General Jong-gwan Kim. Secretary General Jong-gwan Kim emphasized the 

importance of a mindset of protecting information in his congratulatory speech, and stated that "we will 

work hard to prevent the leak of information through Clean Day and to boost work productivity. 

 

 
 



At the end of all the formalities, all Group employees were given sanitary wipes and each returned to his 

or her desk and spent some time cleaning. From now on they will always work hard for the Tongil Group 

to become a clean and safe place to work. 

 

  
 

 


